
Matter 7 Hearing Statement – Steve Walters 
 
Policy CCFR06 
 
At the hearing held on 3rd October relating to Policy SL02, the hydrologist Jonathan 
Vann stated that surplus water from the site would enter Rothley Brook. 
This is in breach of Policy CCFR06 (b) i.e. “The development must be safe for its lifetime 
and not increase flood risk elsewhere.” 
 


